
February 23, 1979

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

Mitch suggested that you might have a platinum print of the Bryce 
Canyon picture, the one that we made the poster out of. I would 
be interested in purchasing one for my own collection, should you 
have one. If you do have one, can you please tell me the price?

Peihaps you have heard by now that Mitch is in the hospital with 
acute leukemia. It was quite a shock to us, but the doctor has 
encouraged us, saying that he thinks Mitch has an 80% chance 
of remission. We are all hoping.

I am looking forward to hearing from you.

Sirjcetely yours,

Ron Tyler
Director of Publications
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